
 

D.T.C. 12-6                 February 5, 2025 
 
In the Matter of Boomerang Wireless, LLC for Limited Designation as a Lifeline-Only Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier in Massachusetts for the Limited Purpose of Offering Wireless 
Lifeline Service to Qualified Households. 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
On May 2, 2024, Boomerang Wireless, LLC (“Boomerang”) filed its amended petition 

with the Department of Telecommunications and Cable (“Department”) for designation as an 
Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in Massachusetts for the limited purpose of offering 
wireless Lifeline service to qualified households. This proceeding is docketed as D.T.C. 12-6. 
The Department is investigating Boomerang’s request as a formal adjudicatory proceeding 
pursuant to G.L. c. 30A and 207 C.M.R. 1.00 and will hold a public hearing as part of its 
investigation. To that end, a public hearing will take place on the Microsoft Teams 
videoconferencing platform on March 6, 2025, at 10:00 AM. Any person wishing to watch, listen 
to, or submit verbal comments during the public hearing must follow the link below or enter the 
telephone number and password below at the start of the hearing. Please copy and paste the link 
into your browser.  
 
Microsoft Teams Video Link:             https://tinyurl.com/12-6-Hearing 
Telephone number (audio only): 857-327-9245 
Passcode:                           419487786# 
 
Any person wishing to submit verbal comments during the public hearing is asked to notify the 
Department prior to the hearing by contacting Shonda D. Green, Director of Administration, at 
dtc.efiling@mass.gov. Any person wishing to intervene as a party in this proceeding may do so 
by filing a petition for leave to intervene with the Department by 5:00 P.M. on February 19, 
2025. Said petition should be directed to Shonda D. Green, Director of Administration, at 
dtc.efiling@mass.gov. Petitions for leave to intervene must satisfy the substantive requirements 
of 207 C.M.R. § 1.03.  
 
 Any requests for reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities or other 
questions about this hearing should be submitted to Shonda D. Green at 
Shonda.Green@mass.gov or (617) 305-3580.  
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